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9th November 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 

School Closure: Monday 29th November 2021 
 
As you may be aware next year the country will be given an additional bank holiday 
on 3rd June 2022 due to the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee.  Many schools will already be 
on their half-term breaks during the week commencing 31st May and therefore 
cannot take the extra bank holiday at this time, but are able to set their own date 
when school staff can take the day.   
 
This letter is to advise parents and carers that school will therefore be shut on 
Monday 29th November 2021 to enable staff to take this day as their additional bank 
holiday. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

   
 
N Clayton 
Headteacher 
 


